
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 1st November 2022  

  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

On Thursday 17th November we wish to take our children in Year 4, 5 and 6 to watch the 

new Railway Children Returns (PG) film at Blackburn Vue Cinema.  This film will support our 

wider curriculum in History and English, with our topics being based around life in Britain, 

key historical events and life for children beyond living memory.   

We will leave school at 10.00am, arriving for 11.00am showing.  We will return to school at 

approximately 1.00pm.  We will provide children with a snack and drink for the visit and we 

will have lunch on our return to school.  A picnic style school dinner will be available for 

those who are in receipt of free school meals however, all other children must bring a 

packed lunch on this day. 

The cost of this trip is a voluntary contribution of £5, which includes cinema visit, snack and 

coach travel, payable via parent pay (please return the attached permission to school) 

The children will be accompanied by their class teachers, teaching assistants and our 

pastoral staff. It is very important that all our children are in full school uniform (not PE kits) 

and that they behave as we would expect at all times during this visit, demonstrating our 

school values. Failure to do so could result in children not being allowed to attend further 

school trips or visits. We will fully explain the expectations to the children prior to the visit 

and before we depart.  

The visit will give all our Key Stage 2 children the chance to experience a cinematic event 

together and share our thoughts and experiences through discussion on return school.   

If you have any questions or queries about the visit, please do not hesitate to contact us at 

school. 

Kindest regards, 

Mrs Spence 

 

 ‘The Railway Children Returns (P.G.) Cinema Visit to Blackburn Vue Cinema 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Railway Children Returns PG Blackburn Vue Cinema  
 
   
I give permission for my child to attend the Cinema Visit on 17th 
November 2022 and will provide a lunch for my child on this day. 
(Free School Meals will be provided)  
 
Child’s Name: ______________________________________  

Signed ___________________________________________ (parent/ 

carer)   

Date: ____________________  

  


